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Excellence in education to achieve  
personal growth and academic success. 

We acknowledge the GunaiKurnai people  

as traditional owners of this land and pay our 

respects to elders both past and present. 

 

 I would encourage all families to continue to make the most  
of these opportunities. One such opportunity exists when we 

return from the Easter break.  
 

We will host a Parent Information Evening on  
Wednesday, the 17th of April, at 5:45 pm.  

 

Hosted by Daniel Vella from Real Schools, the session will focus  
on the power of Restorative Practices, which underpins a significant 
 part of our wellbeing practices at South Street. Daniel will join our  
staff team during the day, visiting, observing, and participating in  
classes before hosting the parent session in the evening. If you  
are attending, please let our office know for catering purposes  

(tapas supplied by Twenty/20). 
 

I hope that each family has a safe and enjoyable Easter holiday.  
The Easter holiday break is a great opportunity to spend time with  

friends and family, recharging the batteries ready for Term 2.  
School will resume for students on Monday, April 15th. 

Take Care  and all the best  over the holiday period.    
Brendan Dawson, Principal 

Last night, we concluded our Term 1 Parent / Guardian  
Teacher Student Meetings. Thanks to all our families for your  

support and participation as we work together to achieve 

 personal growth and academic success for your child/ren.  



 

 



Easter Raffle  


























